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City Clerk Monthly Report 

 

This past month has been very busy with planning and preparing for the 

SCERP and monthly meetings. That includes all our Public Hearings, 

Introductions to Ordinances and Resolutions. I am currently still waiting for 

the SCERP book Coordinator to reply about the SCERP Red Book. Still 

continuing all our Legit Zoom meetings every Thursdays, unfortunately I 

won’t be able to attend the Risk Map Program, on the 20th since I will be 

attending a Jurassic Parliament Mastering Motions with Rober’s Rules at 

10am until 1130am. I will be out of the office for one week and returning on 

the 31st. Planning our SCERP meeting for April 1st at 130pm. I will email all 

entities once again like I have before our last, first SCERP meeting. I didn’t 

have too many responses or feedback from anyone. Happy Spring! Hope you 

all are doing well 😊 

 

Morgan Simeon 
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